
 

 

 

 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The Westport Conservation Commission Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is Wednesday, January 15, 2020.  
 
Clocked with the Town Clerk on Monday, November 25, 2019.  
 

 


